Hello Families of Sagewood! We had a great turnout at last night’s 4th and 5th grade musicals. The students did a magnificent job of singing, dancing, and yes, acting! Mrs. Otten does a wonderful job with our students and they have so much fun with the music and the musicals that she chooses for them to perform. As a reminder, while we finish out the month, we have mid-quarter reports going home on November 20th, early dismissal on November 27th at 2:06, and no school on the 28th and 29th for Thanksgiving. Have a great weekend. It’s going to be a nice one!

Veteran’s Day Assembly:
Our 7th annual Veteran’s Day Assembly is this Monday, November 11th at 2 PM in the gym. We invite all families and current/retired Armed Service members to attend. It is our special way of saying thank you to all who serve and have served. We hope that you can attend! Doors will open at 1:45 PM.

Book Buck Winners:
Six book buck winners will be chosen next week for reading from the month of October. The Bakery and Book Reading with Mrs. Peterson will take place next Thursday, November 14th at 9:00 AM. You will be notified if your child was chosen from the Buck Box.

Square One Art:
The deadline for ordering gifts is now! This weekend is the last chance to order. The website is www.square1art.com/shop

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sagewood Family Dinner Night:
Freddy’s 168th and Maple
November 14th 5-9 pm
Please mention Sagewood when ordering and we will get a percentage of our sales! Thanks!
